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RUGBY BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

QUESTION PURSUANT TO STANDING ORDER 10 
 

 COUNCIL – 15 DECEMBER 2021 
 

QUESTION A  
 
Councillor Sandison to ask the Leader of the Council, Councillor Lowe: 
 
“In light of the Council Leader’s delegated decision to support a South Warwickshire 
Council, when will Rugby Borough Councillors get to debate the potential impact of a new 
super district council on our boundaries since some of our services and officers are shared 
with other neighboring authorities?”  
 
Councillor Lowe, Leader of the Council, to reply as follows: 
 
“The much-anticipated Levelling up White Paper is forthcoming and it is key that we 
understand the opportunities and expectations this brings so that we can ensure this 
Council continues to do what is right for Rugby.  I am sure that once we have had chance 
to digest its contents there will be a many a debate to follow.” 

 

 
 
      
  
 
 
 


